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I fully agree with everything Jerry Cutler has stated in his submission of comments. It is 

important to conduct radiation safety policy according to science, rooted in facts that are backed 

up by real data. Though I am very skeptical that these comments will be paid any mind, I wanted 

to make my voice heard that there are more people than just Dr. Cutler who believe that ALARA 

is ridiculously conservative and should be scrapped in favor of a science-based alternative. 

Humans evolved in a low-level radiation field, and people live all over the globe in wildly 

varying background rates in areas that do not show the expected increase in cancer rates if one 

were to follow the LNT model. Thank you for your consideration, 

Maxim Kinakin, P.Eng. 

Health Physicist 

 


